
CO 141 bridge rehabilitation and improvements project

to begin winter shutdown on November 17

PROJECT OVERVIEW

The Colorado Department of Transportation will implement a winter shutdown beginning November 17,

2022 on the Region 5 - CO 141 Bridge Rehabilitation and Improvements Project along CO 141 primarily

between Naturita and Gateway at individual MP 59.075, 74.127, and 88.421.

PROJECT SCHEDULE & LOCATION

The project will reconvene in mid-March 2023, and the new anticipated completion date is May 2023 as

long as weather permits and construction supplies are available.

CONTACT INFORMATION

Contact the project team with questions or concerns or if you would like to receive construction updates.

Phone: 970.615.5282

Email: R5BridgeProject@gmail.com

Project Webpage: https://www.codot.gov/projects/region-5-bridge-rehabilitation
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